
January 28, 2024 Fourth Sunday of Ordinary Time 

Angelique Andrews 1/30 

Felicia Runnels 1/30 

 

Prayer List 

Maribeth Morris, Alice Loftin, John Nolte, Matthew Watson, Kelly Garner, Daisy and Baby Cantu, Fred Blanchette, Woodrow Guidry, Lula Bell White, Linda Dow,   
Joshua Baker, Daniel Begnaud, Nancy Perry, Barbara Allen, Janet Swearingen, J.W. Allen, Michael Celano, Barbara Fesco Latau, Donald Mull,  Joe Rizzato, Amanda Mull, 
Marlene Nolte, Rodney Schuster, Milissa McCown 

*To add or remove names to the Prayer List please call the Parish Office* 

1. There will be no morning mass Friday, February 2nd.  

2. If you are interested in being a Lector or Eucharist Minister please contact the parish office.  

3. St. Joseph Altar is coming in March.  Date to be announced in upcoming bulletins.  

4. On February 7th Mrs. Amanda invites the CCD kiddos to join her at adoration for children’s rosary.   

5. Are you good at organizing and cleaning out?  Then Mrs. Amanda is in need of your help with pre-spring 
cleaning.  If you are able to help please contact Mrs. Amanda at 409-550-6277.  

6. Due to low registration numbers, the 5K for Catholic Schools scheduled for January 27th is cancelled.  

7. On Wednesdays at 4pm, before 6pm Mass, there will be a group series about “Eucharist Revival”.                 
If interested contact, Taylor Fogo.  

1/27/24  Antionette & Charles Giglio 

1/28/24  Josie & rose Maceo 

1/31/24  Antionette & Charles Giglio 

CYM Events 

1. CYM High School members Quest is coming up! There are three weekends to available to sign up for : 1/26/24, 2/2/24, & 2/23/24. It 
will be held at the Christ Central Camp. For an application or more information please contact  Wendy Brooks at 409-658-9413                                              
Taylor Fogo at 409-673-8994.  

2. Our CYM youth will be holding a Tamale Fundraiser after masses on February 10th, 11th, 17th, and 18th.  Pork, chicken, and bean 
varieties will be available.  Order your tamales and help our youth attend this year’s Diocesan Youth Convention in Houston.  

We’re Invited! 

Come join churches from all over Hardin County in celebrating 150 years of worship and serving the Lord on Marsh 16th and 17th at 

Pine Ridge Baptist Church. On March 16th, there will be a reception at 2pm.  On Sunday, March 17th, we will have Bible Study at 

9:45am .  At 11am, we will have worship followed by a potluck “Dinner on the Ground” in the gym.   


